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 Purchasing Division 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  February 8, 2023   
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Design of Emerson Park Landscape Site Plan and Skate Park RFP-5189-23-DD  
  
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: (Following Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Site Meeting) 
 
As you can see from the non-required site visit held on February 7, 2023, we have a very enthusiastic 
skating community who is interested in engaging in our skate park design project at Emerson Park. 
The City will actively include the skating community once a vendor has been selected through the 
Request for Proposal/Solicitation process and the design work begins. 
 
With that said, during the selection process for a design team, it will be City Staff as the Owner, who 
will be evaluating proposals and making decisions about who is awarded this Contract. Comments 
made by the skate park leaders, do not necessarily represent where the City is at in the process. In 
fact, their attendance at the non-mandatory meeting was a surprise to City Staff as they were not 
directly invited.  
 
Prior to award, please only use information and comments that relate to and result from the Request 
for Proposal document, Owner (City of Grand Junction), and staff comments or information that 
comes out in future addendums to the solicitation as you formalize your proposal documents. 

 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Thank you again for your interest in our skate park design project!  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


